
Newsletter
Upcoming Events

30 Sep 24 Year 5/6 Football
Selected children from Orca class are 
taking part in a inter-school tournament.

3 Oct 24 Harvest Festival
Join us in church at 9.00 am. If you 
would like to donate non-perishable food 
items please bring them in to school that 
morning.  There is also an opportunity to 
donate to Self Help Africa.

10 Oct 24 Starfish Stay and Play
Starfish parents are invited to stay in 
class when they drop their children off for 
an hour or so to spend time playing with 
their children.

15 Oct 24 EPFC AGM
The AGM for the EPFC will be held in the 
parish rooms at 8.45 am. All 
parents/carers are welcome to attend.

17 Oct Orca Class Assembly
Orca parents are invited to join the 
school for a class assembly at 8.45 am.

18 Oct Bags2School
Please bring bags to Creighton Hall by 
9.00 am.  Here is information on what 
can be donated.

Attendance Info
Since the start of term our attendance is 96.52%.  We have had no day 
this week where everyone was in school.

Did you know…?  When your children come into school in the morning, 
they do morning work before worship.  This is time to practise skills such 
as handwriting, maths fluency or spellings.  If your child is not in on time, 
they miss out on up to 50 minutes of valuable practice time each week.

Celebrating Success
Mrs Threlfall’s star of the week: Ella
Orca star of the week: Lewis
Seal star of the week: Connie
Puffin star of the week: William
Starfish star of the week: Bea

Well done to all of you!

Communication
If you have any queries please email admin@vincentedwards.northumberland.sch.uk
If you do not have access to the google calendar Embleton Primary School Information please let us know and we will 
add you.   Information on what we have been up to can be found on the school website. 

Class Highlights
Starfish Class
This week the nursery children have begun to take home story sacks.  A very 
big thank you to Mrs Cotton who has spent a lot of time putting together 
exciting activities to match the themes of the stories.
Puffin Class
This week we have been trying to use the correct mathematical vocabulary 
when comparing groups of objects.  We have also been playing musical 
instruments as part of a group, making sure we keep in time with each other.  
At the beach we were learning about the sense of sight.
Seal Class
In geography we have been learning about coordinates and longitude and 
latitude
Orca Class
We had an interesting morning on a video link with Lord Hazelhurst asking 
him questions and learning about the role of the House of Lords and why he 
went into politics.

Important Info
Starfish Request
If anyone has any rolls of wallpaper or part 
rolls of wallpaper Starfish Class would be 
very grateful for them.  We are also in need 
of  bicycle helmets if you have any that 
your  children have outgrown. Thank you.

Career Learning - Start Small Dream Big
We are interested in increasing the range 
of different jobs that the children are 
exposed to.  If you (or know of anyone) 
would like to come in (or do a video link) 
and talk about what you do, please let Mrs 
Threlfall know.
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